
Dr. Bernard Schwetz 
IJ.S Food and Drug Administration 
I4-7 I Parklawn building 
5600 Fishers Lane 
Rockville, lLlD 20857 

Dear Dr. Schwetz, 

As an American consumer and taxpayer, I am urging you to refrain from legalizing the irradiation 
of any add~tio~aI types of food until up-to-date research is conducted on the potential that these 
products could cause cancer and birth defects. 

I am most concerned about a proposal to irradiate ready-to-eat foods, a pr osal that the food 
industry is already telling she public that the FDA is going to approve. The 
~~d~~~~~~ would sell ~o~ta~i~ated food usmg irradiation as their silver-bullet solution, than 
clean up their sl erhouses and processing ~~~~~ts which have become breeding grounds for E. 
coli, salmonella, Listeria and other food-borne pathogens. 

Please review the growing body of scientific evidence that is seriously questioning the safety and 
wholesomeness of irradiated foods. I trust that the agency will conscientiously abide by strict 
guidelil~es before approving any food irradiation propomfs or any food additive proposal. 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Johnson, Finance Manager 



Hungry HOllOW CO-OfJ 
84.1 Chestnut Ridge Rd. 

Chestnut Ridge, m K@77 


